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Mr. Robert B. Minogue, Director
Office of Standards Development
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'Ja shing ton, DC 20555.

Dear Mr. Minogue:

Recently I received a copy of Regulatory Guide 4.14, Revision 1, dated
April 25, 1980. Since it is our general practice to record the nuclear
standards ref srenced, cited, endorsed or included in bibliographies of
Reg. Guides, while doing so I came across a typographical error in the
bibliography of RG4.14. The standard listed as ANSI N14.10-1974
should actually -Gc N1 .10-1974.J

I hope this information has been received in sufficient time to be in-
cluded in tse ne * revision.

Yours truly,

j*n Y? hl5'r<.'
.n h.
''tEPC/gm Erin P. Collinsgs

Assistant Program Administrator -Nuclear
.
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